The meeting was called to order by Vice Pres. Tom Staab at 7:15pm. Following the opening prayer, the

roll was called, minutes read and approved.

Chairman's Report: Up to date oncampus for next year. Every one with classes at the new campus must live at the campus. All co-eds must live in the residence halls. A letter is being sent to all old Senators to hand in Senate material.

SAB: Resolution # 21 was presented by Mr. Baker. Quorum was then called and not met. Quorum was 16 and anly 12 Sanators were present. No business could then be brought on the floor. In three weeks a draft of the new

Student Constitution will be ready.

Departmental Reports: Printing-Howard Hansen /ssociate Prof. Bekir Arpay has become a naturalized citizen of the U.S. Prof. Alexander Lawson has completed his "typographic almanac" which is to be published before Christmas. Gamma Epilon Tau has won the Professional Interfraternity Footbal Championship. Printing Work Banquet January 17. A copy of the Hungarian Revolution Petition was posted along with a report of the Senate minutes.

Committee Reports: Executive: No report.

EBC: Frosh Council Elections were held and Two tickets ran. 23% of the Freshmen class voted. Bruce Baumgarten won the Presidency. Applications for Student Association will be available. Student Senate petitions are due March 8. Elections for Student Association Pres., Vice Pres., and Secretary will be held April 5.

Secretariat: Report for next are all organizations,

Mary Stone resigned and left school.

Acc. Affairs: Letter from Dr. Smith concerning gym classes was received. It answered questions asked concerning Phys. Ed. Upperclassmen can also participate in gym if they wish.

Traditions: no report Publicity: no report

Complaints: More parking complaints, resolution at the next meeting. No restrictions on who gets the news concerning the new campus first. Democrat-Chronècle got the news first.

Orientation: no report

NSA: no report

Constition Committee: Constitution changes being presented at the next meeting.

Committee Chairman! New chairman is needed for NSA.

Placement: no report

Frosh Council President was introduced and gave an idea of what Frosh Council plans for the remainder of the year.

Announcements and Comments: Mr. White said that Campbell was the prime reason that the students were not informed about the new campus.

Respectfully submitted Suzanne Skiff